
 

 

Appendix Q 
Agency Letters of Support 



Appendix Q includes Letters of Support as of November 7, 2019, for the I-25 PEL: Colorado Springs to 
Denver South.  Additional Letters of Support are anticipated for the I-25 PEL.  This appendix will be 
updated when those letters are received. 





 
360 Village Square Lane, Suite B  Castle Pines, CO 80108 

303-705-0200  castlepinesco.gov 

 
 

   

 

 
September 17, 2019 
 
 
Colorado Department of Transportation 
400 Inverness Pkwy, Ste 410  
Englewood, CO 80112 
 
 
SUBJECT: I-25: Colorado Springs Denver South Connection Planning and Environmental 
Linkages (PEL) Study  

 
Dear Carrie DeJiacomo-Wiedner, 

The City of Castle Pines is pleased to submit this letter of support for the Interstate 25 (I-25) 
Colorado Springs Denver South Connection PEL Study undertaken by Colorado Department of 
Transportation (CDOT) for the I-25 corridor between the Town of Monument (State 
Highway [SH] 105) and the C/E-470 (Colorado/E Highway 470).  I-25 between SH 105 and C/E-
470 provides an essential travel link for residents, visitors, commuters, freight and military 
personnel between the City of Colorado Springs and the City of Denver. The PEL Study has 
resulted in recommended solutions for the challenges affecting safety, travel time reliability, and 
mobility.   

 

The City of Castle Pines looks forward to continuing communication, collaboration, and 
implementing transportation improvements in the I-25 corridor. 

 
Respectfully, 
  
 
 
 
Tera Stave Radloff 
Mayor 
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